
 
 
To All 
City of Sweet Home – Mahler WRF Improvements Project Phase 1 
Notice of Cancellation 
 
October 21, 2022 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
The City of Sweet Home would like to thank you for bidding on the Mahler WRF Improvements 
Project Phase 1.  Upon evaluation of all bids for the above mentioned project, staff have 
determined it to be in the City’s best interest to cancel this solicitation and substantially re-scope 
the phasing.  Subject to City Council approval, the new project is anticipated to advertise for bid 
in December 2022.  The same list of pre-qualified bidders will be eligible to bid on the project. 
 
We invite your company to bid on the new project upon advertisement.  The opportunity will be 
advertised in the Daily Journal of Commerce and on the City website at 
www.sweethomeor.gov/rfps.  You may also subscribe on the webpage to get email notifications 
of bid postings. 
 
I may be reached at 541-818-8037 if there are any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Trish Rice 
Engineering Technician 2 
 
 
cc: City Manager 
 City Attorney 
 Project File 
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